NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION NO. 24-2021
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO.1 - 2021: Date of publication – 11 February 2021
“Mr BS Madlingozi (EFF): to ask the Minister of Sport, Arts and Culture”
Whether he had been informed of the break-in at the Museum Africa in Gauteng in November 2020 and the damage done to the music exhibition and art collection after water pipes were broken during the break-in; if not, why not, if so, (a) has he sent persons to assess the cost of the damage and are the plans in place to prevent the same thing from happening again?                                                                                  NW24E
REPLY:

Unfortunately, I have not been informed of the break-in and the extent of the damage done to the Music exhibition and the art collection that took place at Museum Africa in Gauteng in November 2020. Museum Africa is managed by the City of Johannesburg and not one of our entities. 
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